DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20360

IN REPLY REFER TO
ONR:432: IDB: 1cd
17 Januvary 1967
NR 0L43-266

Dr. F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.Eo
Barcelona 17, SPAIN

Dear Dr. Balaguer:

Thank you for keeping us informed of your research activities,
and for the copies of reprints. We are very pleased with this
contract from a scientific viewpoint.

Our own budgetary circumstances seewmto have become more strict

in the past year, especially with respect to European expenditures.
T have with some considerable difficulty started once again the
renewal for $2,700 for the period 1967-1968. Could you please
prepare as usual a proposal for this period?

May I extend my warmest personal good wishes to you and to your
family for the new year, and thank you for your gracious greetings.

Sincerely yours,
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IETLA D. BRAM
Head, Mathematics Branch
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